
Welcome

Dear All,

Lovely sunny days are finally upon us, the children have been 

enjoying their swimming and outdoors PE sessions and making 

good use of the wonderful outside classroom areas and the field. 

Over the past fortnight, Wonder Class had a birds of prey 

educational visit from Hawking About, Beatles class enjoyed a 

spring walk over to Sandgate Park and the Beatles class chicks 

went off to their new life on a farm in Kent. We were sorry to see 

them go and already miss their cheerful chirping!

We are focusing on lots of end of year activities, including our 

Sports Day & Summer Fayre but cannot run the fayre without the 

help of volunteers for FoTs, so please let the office know if you are 

able to help out before and on the day. We also need new 

committee members so please pop along and see Mrs Campbell in 

the office to find out how you can help! FoTS contribute greatly 

towards subsidising school trips, school resources etc. so your hep 

really does make a difference! 

On warm, sunny days, please ensure your child has had sun cream 

applied before they come to school and that they have a hat and 

water bottle.

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.

If there has been any change to when you gave consent for the

school to administer school kept medicine i.e. adverse reactions to

paracetamol/antihistamine, please notify the School Office ASAP.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Dimi (Beatles)

Reuben 

(Beatles)

Rose (Wonder)

Bertie (Marley)

Olive (Marley)

Samuel 

(Franklin)

Faith (Wonder)

Joshua 

(Wonder)

Austin 

(Franklin)

Elliott (Franklin)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Beatles Class: 97%

Wonder Class: 97%

Marley Class: 96%

Franklin Class: 96%

Our School Values

CARE – COURAGE – AMBITION – RESPECT – ENJOYMENT

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.

mailto:office@thakehamps.co.uk


At Thakeham we CARE

Email us at: office@thakehamps.co.uk
Call us on: 01903 740176

Time to Shine! 

Please see below for some exciting news from our community. We are so proud of everything our

pupils do and want to share!

Our School Values

CARE – COURAGE – AMBITION – RESPECT – ENJOYMENT

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one another, how
we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is important we remember
them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we make our values child friendly.

Pollie’s Sponsored Walk – Sunday 5th May 2024
Pollie started off hoping to walk 12.5 miles and raise £500 for Arundawn Dog Rescue and ended up 

walking an incredible 16 miles in 7hrs 17 minutes and raising over £3000. This really couldn’t have 

been achieved without the support of the staff, pupils and parents of Thakeham so a massive

thank you from Pollie and her dad James! Amazing achievement Pollie! 
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Time to Shine! 

Please see below for some exciting news from our community. We are so proud of everything our

pupils do and want to share!

Our School Values

CARE – COURAGE – AMBITION – RESPECT – ENJOYMENT

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one another, how
we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is important we remember
them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we make our values child friendly.

Erin was chosen to be the Brighton ladies football team mascot on Saturday 3rd May at the 

Broadfield Stadium. A crowd of over 2000 supporters came to support Brighton Ladies play against 

Aston Villa. Erin got to chat to all the players and get photos and autographs. She was briefed in 

the Mascot’s dressing room given a team players t-shirt and then got to walk out on the pitch with 

Maisie Symonds #18 midfielder. Such a wonderful experience for Erin who is currently top goal 

scorer for her girls football team this season.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Hawking About – Wonder Class visit
As part of their English topic writing about falcons, Wonder class got some inspiration 

from several amazing birds of prey!

Beatles Class Chicks
As part of their topic “Understanding the World”, Beatles class got to learn about the lifecycle of the 
egg hatching into a chick and how to look after them.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Beatles Class Spring walk to Sandgate Park
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Saplings Wraparound Care

Our brand new Breakfast Club and After School Club- "Saplings", with Matt & Pippa, has 
been open for a few weeks now & is going strong! 
September booking onwards is now open so don't forget to include us in your childcare 
arrangements for the next academic year too!

Book your child's sessions using this link: https://bluebell-bushcraft.pembee.app
*there is a discount for siblings
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Dates for Your Diary

• Friday 24th May – Mufti Day (more details to follow)

• Monday 27th-Friday 31st May 2024 – May half term

• Friday 5th July – Sports Day and Summer Fayre

• Friday 12th July – Back up Sports Day (in case of bad weather on the 5th)

• Friday 19th July – Last day of term

• Monday 22nd July – Inset Day

• Tuesday 23rd July – Inset Day

• Wednesday 4th September – Return to school

Inset Days 2024/2025

Monday 2nd September 2024

Tuesday 3rd September 2024

Monday 24th February 2025

Monday 21st July 2025

Tuesday 22nd July 2025
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We have been listening to feedback from schools and parents, and we 

are  very pleased to be able to share with you the brand new website 

link for Chartwells West Sussex:

Web: West Sussex | Chartwells

Scan me: 

Parents can find all the links on here including, the menu, theme day 

menus, ParentPay guides (an FAQ will be added shortly), and of course, 

Chartwells’ direct contact details.

https://www.chartwells.co.uk/west-sussex/














SOUTH DOWNS FILM MAKERS
June 4th at 7.30 p.m. at Storrington Museum,
The Old School, School Lane, Storrington, RH20 4LL.
It all started in 1989, when the era of cine cameras was coming to an end and a new 

club using video was announced locally. The Club meet at Ferring Village Hall 

throughout the year, usually on the third Wednesday of the month. Today, we have 

around 25 members who meet at this venue to participate in an interesting programme 

of activities for our members making comedies, dramas & local documentaries. As part 

of our commitment to the community, we welcome the opportunity to make promotional 

films for local charities and institutions.The film show will comprise:- ‘The Christmas 

Tree story’, ‘Life on a cruise ship’, ‘This is Lancing’, ‘Trip wire’, ‘Krimmler Waterfall’, 

‘Worthing Light Festival’ & ’Oh George’.

Previous audiences have commented ‘Lots of laughs and all professionally presented’ 

and ‘A thoroughly brilliant and entertaining talk and film show’.

Venue: Old School, School Lane, Storrington RH20 4LL.

Members £6. Non Members £8. All welcome














